CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 16, 2012

Daniel S. Aguirre, P.E.
Wilson & Company, Inc.
4900 Lang Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Volcano Heights Drainage Compilation Report, Engineer’s Stamp
Dated 12-12-2011 (C10/D000)

Dear Mr. Aguirre,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-12-11, the above
referenced report is approved based on the following comments:

PO Box 1293 e The Trails may build a storm drain south on Universe Blvd. to the Boca
Negra Dam.
e The Trails may be allowed a discharge in excess of 80 cfs.
Albuquerque
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
NM 87103

Sincerely,
W G (/é«{

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov
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